
 

St Mary’s School Advisory Council 
 

 

The 2024 School Advisory Council membership is as follows: 
 
Parish Priest: Fr. James Clarke frj@stmarysgeelong.com.au 

Chairperson: Ben Doyle council@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 

School Principal: Annice Lappin principal@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 

Staff Representative: Marie Monea mmonea@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au    

Parent Representatives  

Name Term Email 

Helen Lynch            
Parent of Year 1 and 3 
students 

(2023/2024) council@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 

Ben Doyle                 
Parent of Year 2 student 

(2023/2024) council@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 

Catherine Day         
Parent of Year 2 and 5 
students 

(2023/2024) council@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 

Caz Trotter                               
Parent of Year F and 1 
students 

(2024/2025) council@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 

 
School Advisory Council email  council@smgeelong.catholic.edu.au 
 
2024 St Mary’s School Advisory Council Meeting Dates  

(Meetings held in St Mary’s School Staff Room or via Zoom) 

Term 1:     Wednesday 6th March 2024 at 7.00pm (Term 1, Week 6) 
Term 2:     Wednesday 29th May 2024 at 7.00pm (Term 2, week 7) 
Term 3:     Wednesday 11th September 2024 at 7.00pm (Term 3, week 9)  
Term 4:     Wednesday 4th December 2024 at 7.00pm (Term 4, week 9) 
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